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Support for the Earthquake in Eastern Taiwan Relief Efforts  

 
The Meiji Group would like to extend our deepest sympathies to the communities affected by 
the recent earthquake that struck eastern Taiwan.  
Meiji Holdings Co., Ltd. (President and Representative Director, CEO: Kazuo Kawamura) will 
donate JPY 10 million through the Japanese Red Cross Society in emergency aid to 
support relief efforts for communities affected by the earthquake. 
We sincerely pray for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction in the devastated 
areas.    
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